
October 11, 2006 

To whom it may concern: 

This is to inform that I know DIN Electrical Contractor for around 8 years. Din has 
demonstrated to be an outstanding contractor supporting the several companies I have 
work with such as: Upjohn, Pharmacia as well as Johnson & Johnson. 

His safety record and workmanship has assured a good repeat record for the projects I’m 
related to. 

Actually Din Electrical is performing a Project for us of $2.8MM not including future 
change notices or changes.

Best Regards, 

Alberto Tirado, MSME, PE 

Project Director 
Johnson & Johnson 
World Headquarters 
787.994.0004


